
BOYLE MD FUND 2024 

 

Brusna Development Association 

 

 

 

On behalf of BVC Development Association we are requesting an extension of 6 months to 

draw down funds. 

We believe that subject to success in application for other funding used in combination with 

allocated funding from your office, we can successfully complete the project in six months. 

On behalf of BVC we were hoping to have received more substantial funding to complete full 

works involved in tarmacadem of pathways in park. 

 

We have submitted other funding application to ORIS for same and awaiting reply. 

We appreciate your consideration in this matter. 

Regards  

Kathleen Horan  

Chairperson  

BVC Development Association  

 


